
1

Emma Kingwell

From: Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Subject: FW: Planning Application Representation; P/20/048/FUL

-----Original Message----- 
From: Diana Wielink <PROVIDED>  
Sent: 29 July 2020 16:36 
To: Planning (Isles of Scilly) <planning@scilly.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application Representation; P/20/048/FUL 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I would like to object to the build of a dwelling behind Man A Vaur, Church Road, St. Mary’s. 
 
1.My husband and I own flat 1 Rosevean House and we are very worried about the sewerage and rainwater issue, 
which has not been addressed on the plans, except water buts ( we cannot see that they will be emptied by guests 
to water the garden.) There are no proper drains, just soak aways and we in flat 1 and our neighbour flat 4 have 
already been inundated with ( raw ) sewage from Man A Vaur before the new build ( our flats are on the ground 
floor ). The plans do not mention any new drains , pipes etc. The sewage situation ( the slope is down from Man A 
Vaur towards the church ), flooding and sewage would render flat 1 and flat 4 inhabital for a long time if a major 
clean op operation has to start. 
  
2.We are also worried about any loss of archaeology. You know the proximity of neolithic burial tombs, above and 
behind the power station. According to old maps of Silly there were orchards were the current properties are. I 
assume that no archeological digs have take place ever here. 
 
3. Loss of wild life habitat. My neighbours have written about this extensively in their objection letters 
 
with very best wishes 
 
Dr. Diana Selwood-Wielink 
Mr Paul Selwood-Wielink  
 


